
Our meal delivery service is paused. 
 

Stay tuned for notice of future weeks of meal delivery 
later in May and June. 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Thank you SO MUCH for your orders  
and support for our small business.   

 
We look forward to continuing our meal delivery service  

for many weeks to come in the future. 
 


